
 

 

 
 

 

 
TRADER NOTICE No. 3 OF 2017  

 

 
 

To: All registered exporters of plant and plant produce  

 

Subject: Revised procedures for issuing replacement Phytosanitary Certificates 

 

 

 

With effect from 12
th

 June 2017 all applications for replacement Phytosanitary 

Certificates for the exports of plant and plant produce originating in Ireland to non 

European Union countries, must be accompanied by the original Phytosanitary 

Certificate and its copy. 

 

Please note that all applications for Phytosanitary Certificates should continue to be 

submitted to the following email address: plantimports@agriculture.gov.ie, however 

requests for replacement Phytosanitary Certificates will not be processed until the 

original Phytosanitary Certificate has been recorded as being returned. 

 

All Phytosanitary Certificates being cancelled or for which a replacement/revised 

Certificate is being sought must be returned to the following address only:   

 

Plant Health Section 

Crop Policy, Production & Safety Division 

Block 2, 2
nd

 Floor – Administration Building 

Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine 

Backweston Campus 

Celbridge 

Co. Kildare 

 

 

 

In the event that you have any queries in relation to this matter, please contact this 

office either by emailing plantandpests@agriculture.gov.ie or alternatively by 

telephone (01)5058885. 

 

 

 

 

Kevin Conry 

Horticulture and Plant Health Division, 

Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine. 

 

19
th

 May 2017 
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